
From: Margaret O. Cooper
To: Lisa Chase
Cc: Mary Christesen; Samantha Lockwood
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]Fwd: 508 N Washington St - Alex board exception hearing
Date: Wednesday, July 6, 2022 11:36:11 AM

Hi Lisa,
We received the below email in support of the Special Exception request for 508 N Washington.
 
Thanks,
Maggie
 
Maggie Cooper
Urban Planner III
Department of Planning and Zoning
City of Alexandria, Virginia
 

From: Duncan Blair <dblair@landcarroll.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 6, 2022 10:33 AM
To: Margaret O. Cooper <Margaret.Cooper@alexandriava.gov>; Mary Christesen
<Mary.Christesen@alexandriava.gov>; Tony LaColla <anthony.lacolla@alexandriava.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Fwd: 508 N Washington St - Alex board exception hearing
 
FYI .  For the record!

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: William Cromley <wm.cromley@mindspring.com>
Date: July 6, 2022 at 10:19:25 AM EDT
To: Duncan Blair <dblair@landcarroll.com>
Cc: Anne Toth <annetoth@gmail.com>
Subject: Fwd: 508 N Washington St - Alex board exception hearing

﻿ FYI
 
Begin forwarded message:
 
From: Brent Westhoven <brwesthoven@gmail.com>
Subject: 508 N Washington St - Alex board exception hearing
Date: July 5, 2022 at 9:02:27 PM EDT
To: Bill Cromley <wm.cromley@mindspring.com>
 
Bill, I received the letter from Ann's attorney regarding the hearing next Monday, July
11 with the City.
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I looked up the proposed changes and drawings from the City's website.  Looks great.  I
will not be at the hearing, but feel free to share this email that Kate and I (owner's of
the attached property, 510 N Washington St) support the requested exception.  We
believe the proposed changes will enhance the 500 block of N Washington.
 
Best,
Brent Westhoven
202-550-7152
 

DISCLAIMER: This message was sent from outside the City of Alexandria email system.
DO NOT CLICK any links or download attachments unless the contents are from a trusted

source.


